
College of Engineering
The University of Michigan

David V. Ragone, Dean

November 28, 1979

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Society of University
Patent Administrators

Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Fdn.
614 N. Walnut Street
Madison, WI 53705

Dear Mr. Bremer:

This is in response to your letter of November 13 regarding
S. 414 and H.R. 2414. .

While I have not seen actual copies of the Bills I can
tell you that from the descriptions I have heard I can
certainly support their enactment.

Si ncerely,

-'2te,~~
D.V. Ragone

DVR/kmv

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 . Telephone (313) 764-8470


